
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Strengthening Public Education: Transitioning NT Government Schools to a 
Year 7-12 Model 
 
The Northern Territory Council of Government School Organisations (NTCOGSO) 
welcomes the transition to 7 - 12 high schools as an opportunity to strengthen student 
learning, wellbeing, and engagement. Ensuring smooth educational pathways is key to 
supporting student success, and we support changes that deliver the best outcomes for 
students. 
  
We recognise the importance of a well-planned transition and encourage a strong 
consultation process where parents and school communities are actively engaged. 
Families play a vital role in shaping education, and their voices must be valued in this 
process. 
  
NTCOGSO looks forward to working alongside the Department of Education and Training 
to ensure this transition is positive, well-supported, and delivers real benefits for students 
across the Territory. 
 
ABOUT NTCOGSO: 
The Northern Territory Council of Government School Organisations (NTCOGSO) is a 
parent representative body that advocates for the interests of government students and 
schools across the Northern Territory. NTCOGSO works collaboratively with education 
stakeholders to support the delivery of high-quality education and ensure the well-being 
and success of NT students. 
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CONTACT        07 March 2025 
Executive Officer: MICHELLE PARKER 
042 888 5353 
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